
500 Consumers Road Anton Kacicnik 
North York, Ontario M2J IP8 Manager, Rate Research & Design 
PO Box 650 phone: (416) 495-6087 
Scarborough ON MIK 5E3 fax: (416) 495-6072 

Email: anton.kacicnik@enbridge.com 

March 18, 2011 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street
2ih Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 EB·2011·0051 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
April 1! 2001 Q2 • QRAM Application 

On March 11, 2011 Enbridge Gas Distribution filed its April 1, 2011 QRAM application. 

The Company received submissions from the Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters 
(CME) and the Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) both noting no concerns with 
EGDl's application. 

, 
EGDI requests that the Board approve their April 1, 2011 QRAM application as filed. 

If you have any questions on this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Anton Kacicnik 
Manager, Rate Research & Design 

cc: Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (via email) 


